From: Lydia M. Perez

To: EOIA Metra
Subject: Gross, Andre v. John Powell: FOIA Request for Police Report
Date: Friday, August 19, 2016 12:39:01 PM
Re:
Driver:
Driver (Our Client):
Date of Accident: May 25, 2016
Accident Report No.: 2016-15568

Dear FOIA Officer:

Our firm represents the above-named individual who was injured on May 25, 2016 in an

auto accident near 119" Street and Wood Street in Blue Island, IL.
It is my understanding that Metra Police reported to the scene and filed an incident report.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1, we ask that you
provide us with a copy of the police report of the May 25, 2016 incident maintained by
Metra Police.

| understand that the Act, pursuant to 5 ILCS 140/6, permits a public body to charge a
reasonable copying fee not to exceed the actual cost of reproduction and not including the
costs of any search or review of the records, and agree to pay any statutory costs for
providing these documents.

| look forward to hearing from you in writing within seven working days, as required by the
Act (5 ILCS 140/3). Please contact me directly, if you need further information.

Thank you for your cooperation in this regard.

Lydia M. Perez

Paralegal to Kristina Aier & Alex Adeszko
Goldberg Weisman Cairo

One E. Wacker Dr, 20th FL

Chicago, IL 60601

Direct: 312.245.2188

Fax: 312.245.2288





